
Oct. 24, 2022
 
Dear Parents,
 
Greetings of Peace!
 
We congratulate our Grade 4 and 5 Life-Learners for their blessed and successful 
First Holy Communion, along with their Catechesis and First Holy Confession 
(for Catholics). We also congratulate and thank our Life-Learners and parents who 
joined The Feast at the Divine Mercy Shrine, Marilao, Bulacan. We thank you for your 
support and involvement in our values and spiritual formation programs as main thrust.
 
We look forward to another exciting and colorful week with the following schedule;

UN Celebration:
    MW Class- Oct. 26, Wed., 8:00AM to 11:30AM
    TTh Class- Oct. 27, Thurs., 8:00AM to 11:30AM 

Holy Mass Online/Bible Movie Watching:
    Blended & Online (All Levels)- Oct. 28, Friday, 8:00-9:30AM

We shall be doing a hybrid program wherein our Life-Learners shall be performing live 
at our BA gym with their costumes while you dear parents will watch them in real time 
via Zoom. The program will also be recorded for parents who are at work to watch 
later. Please send your kids to school in their UN costumes at least 30 minutes before 
the program starts at 8:00AM. Zoom link will be posted in the PAL room.
 
We shall then go into our Academic Break after our UN celebrations, from Oct. 31 to 
Nov. 4. 

Classes will resume on Nov. 7. Please visit your PAL room for more details.
 
We thank you again for journeying with us in this breakthrough year. With our 
continued partnership we shall be victorious for your kids, our Life-Learners. 

Enjoy your break.
 
God bless us all.

Very Truly Yours,

Ma’am Tes
MC Barcelona, Ph.D
Directress-Principal 

“Come Holy Spirit… Renew the face of the earth.”

“To God be the glory... Forever and ever. Amen.”


